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~~~~ 
 

Thank you for joining us for worship today! 
It is our sincere hope that all who gather in 
this place will know and experience the love, 

forgiveness, hope, and new life available 
through Jesus Christ. 

 
 
 
 
 

         First Congregational Church 
                                          United Church of Christ 
                                        Littleton, New Hampshire 
                                                          October 9, 2016 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Mission Statement: 
 

As followers of Jesus Christ, our Lord and Savior, we are called to provide a loving 
invitation and welcome to all, to inspire and uplift through the worship of God, to 

reach out to heal and enrich lives through the Holy Spirit, and to nurture people at 
various stages of their spiritual growth. 

Pastor:  

Rev. W. David Weddington 
E-mail: pastordavid@myfairpoint.net 

 

            Music Director & Organist  

 Dorothy Morton 
 

Wednesdays. 5:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
Sun. 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  

 

Worship Service  and Sunday School 
10:00 a.m.  

 

Coffee Fellowship 
11:15 a.m. 

              189 Main Street     
Littleton, NH 03561 

603-444-3376, Fax: 603-444-6589 
E-mail: fstcong@myfairpoint.net 

www.1stconglittleton.org 
 

~~~ 

Church office hours: Monday-Thursday 
9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

~~~ 

FCC Shining Lights Learning Center 
 444-7379 

E-mail: fccshininglights@myfairpoint.net 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FIRST CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH 
United Church of Christ 

October 9, 2016 
Those who are able may stand where marked (*). 

 

Gathering  (insert)  “Come Away from Rush and Hurry”        

 

Welcome, Announcements        Ann Craxton 
 
Opening Prayer          
 

Prelude         
 

Responsive Reading             Psalm 66:1-12 
  Refrain: Our God is an awesome God,  
   who reigns from heaven above 
     with wisdom, power and love;  
   our God is an awesome God. 

One: Make a joyful noise to God, all the earth. 
 Let us give our God glorious praise! 
All: Awesome and powerful are you, O God!  
 Your enemies cringe before you. 
One: All the earth worships you, singing your praises.  
 O, sing praise to God’s holy name.  
   [Sing Refrain] 

One: Come and proclaim what our God has done:  
 You are awesome in deed among mortals. 
All: You turned the Red Sea into dry land;  
 we crossed through the Jordan River on foot.  
One: Come and rejoice in our God, who rules in might,  
 whose eyes watch the nations— 
 let the rebellious not be proud.  
   [Sing Refrain] 

 
 

 
One: We bless you, O God (let the nations sing praise!) 
 You have kept us among the living,  
 you have not let our feet slip. 
All: You tested us, God, brought us into the net;  
 you laid heavy burdens on our backs; 
 you let people ride roughshod over our heads;  
 we went through the fire and through water;  
 yet you have brought us out into a spacious place. 
 And so we sing praise to your name: 
  [Sing Refrain] 
 

*Hymn #444      “I Love to Tell the Story” 
 

Children’s Time   
 

Anthem    “Do Not Be Afraid for You Are Mine”    Larson 
 

Moments of Concern and Celebration (please fill out a blue card)  
 Pastoral Prayer and Savior’s Prayer (“trespasses”) 
 

Worship of God with our Tithes and Offerings  
Offertory         
*Doxology #815  
Offertory Prayer  

 

*Hymn #23        “The God of Abraham Praise” 
 

Scripture           Jeremiah 29:1, 4-7       
 

Sermon      “For the Peace of the City of Shadows”       
 

*Hymn #446        “We’ve a Story to Tell to the Nations”     vs. 1-3 
 

*Benediction  
 

*Response #446   “We’ve a Story to Tell to the Nations”          vs. 4     
 

*Postlude   
 



 

The Deadline for PECAN orders is tomorrow! 

 

The LADIES SOCIETY members will be available at Coffee Hour to answer any questions and 
take last minute orders.   ~ Price is $9 for a 12 ounce bag. 

 

These Georgia pecans will add just the right touch to your fall recipes and helps the Ladies 
Society with this fundraiser! 

 

********************************************************************************************************************* 
 

DEACON’S FUND COLLECTION TODAY 
 

There will be a special collection today to benefit the Deacon’s Fund.  This fund helps 

people who come to our door in need of emergency assistance.  Envelopes for this 

specific purpose are included in the bulletin.  Thank you! 
 

$185 was collected in September ~ Thank you for your kindness! 
 

************************************************************************************************************************ 

Neighbors in Need 2016 ~ Special Mission Offering  
 

Thank you for your generosity.  $834 was collected last week. 
 
*************************************************************************************************************************************************** 

9
th

 Annual Cemetery Walk 
Littleton Historical Museum 

TODAY! 
Glenwood Cemetery, West Elm St., Littleton 

 

3:00, 3:15 and 3:30pm 
Admission:  Donation to benefit the Historical Museum 

Questions:  Call 444-6435 (Museum) or 444-6052 (Curator) 
 
*************************************************************************************************************************************************** 

Happy Harvest Hospitality  ~ Saturday, October 29 th   
 

COG & CE members will be handing out candy from 2 -4pm for the Trick -or -Treaters and 

offering warm food and kid friendly activities in the Fellowship Hall from 4 - 6pm 

before heading off to the Gathering of the Jack OõLanterns  
 

Contact Alice Muh or Kim Smith if you would like to be involved – it’s going to be fun!! 

 

Notices for the week of October 9, 2016 – October 15, 2016 

******************************************************** 
TODAY..... 9:00 am  .... Adult Bible Study - Classroom 
                10:00 am  .... Worship Service and Sunday School 
                11:15 am  .... Coffee Fellowship – Ladies Parlor  
                11:30 am  .... Adult Bible Class 
Mon……...  Pastor’s Sabbath   
                  OFFICE & SLLC CLOSED 
                  5:30 pm  .... SLLC Board Meeting - Classroom 
Tues......... 5:00 pm  .... Property Committee – FH  
                  5:00 pm  .... Dinner Bell – All Saints Church 
                  6:00 pm  .... AlAnon – Ladies Parlor 
Wed.........  1:30 pm  .... Ladies Society – Opera House & LP 
                  5:00 pm  .... AA – Ladies Parlor 
                  6:30 pm  .... Choir Practice – Ladies Parlor 
                  7:00 pm  .... Weds. Night AA – Fellowship Hall 
Thurs……. 6:30 pm  .... By-Laws Task Force - Classroom 
Fri. ...........  7:00 pm  .... NA – Fellowship Hall 
Sat...........  8:00 am  .... Men’s Breakfast – Craxton Residence 
                  7:00 pm  .... AA – Fellowship Hall 
                    
AA meetings: Monday – Friday 12:00 pm – 1:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall 
 

 

Usher/Greeter:  Bob Muh            Coffee Fellowship:   
 

Flowers: to the Glory of God      

.......................................................................................... 

 

Our Church is Hosting Dinner Bell on Tuesday! 

 
    Please contact Judy Oleary to see how you can help.  



 

October Prayer Request Concerns & Celebrations 
 

                         CONTINUING & NEW  

Keeping those in need of our prayers: The President, World Leaders, the Youth 
of our Community, the future of our World, and Rev. David and Wilma 
Weddington as they participate and lead us into the future. 

 
Joel Peabody – hospitalized at DHMC.  (JoBeth Dudley) 

 
 

Cancer 
 

Betsy Warden (Linda Warden)     Lois Smith (Alison Bolt)      
Joyce Willoughby (Glenda Iles)     Jennifer LaFlam (Emily LaFlam)     
Paul McMillan (Tina Peabody)     Diane Stinaker (Judy Warden)           
Curtis Sears (Emily LaFlam)         Ray Morton (Dottie Morton)     
Joan Ziter (Judy Warden)      Peter Low (Tina Peabody) 
Astrid Warden (Judy Warden)     Joni Prell (Linda Warden) 
Robin Derrington (Emily LaFlam)     Sandra Eaton (Judy Warden) 
Suzanne Pelletier (Judy Warden) 

 
Illness/Recovery 

Amy Welch (Wilma Weddington) Kristen Steele (Barbara Holland) 

 
Family Issues 

Aaron Morton (Dottie Morton) 

 
Loss/Grieving 

 

Family of Bonnie Ardida Hall (Tina Peabody) 
Family of Pierre Lafitte (Ginger Miller) 
Family of Walter Weddington (Ann Craxton) 

 
Military 

 

The names of people in the military are on the name board by office.  
 

To add a name to our prayer list, please fill out a blue card located in the pew 
racks and place them in the offering plate or hand them to a Deacon.  The 
name will remain in the bulletin for approximately 4 weeks.  We understand 
that some situations are very serious and a longer period of time would be 
helpful.  You may call the office with any names that need to be added or to 
update the status. 
 

If you or someone you care about would like a visit or call, please 
contact Pastor David at 603-991-0535 or Pam Nute at 603-444-3376. 
 

If you have an emergency during the week and Pastor David is away, 
please call the church office at 444-3376 and Pam Nute will contact 
someone for you. 
 

**Names listed without original contact person will be removed from the 
list if we are not notified. In order to keep this list up-to-date, it is important 
that we be notified when someone should come off the list.   Thank you. 

 

 
 
 
 
 Due to a recent computer crash, Pam is rebuilding email 

groups.  If you know of someone who is not getting regular 

correspondence from the office, please let her know so that 

she can make sure they get on the proper list. 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as things get 

back to normal! 
 


